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PRESS RELEASE
CONTACT: Olivia Greenich Stern
Food For The Hungry Marketing and Digital Content Director
330-260-4059
Friday, April 11, 2025
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
HEADLINE:  Food For The Hungry ensures continued support of local food initiatives.

MOUNT VERNON — During uncertain times for food banks and hot meals in Ohio, Food For The Hungry President Austin Swallow offers encouragement to Knox County. “At Food For The Hungry, we remain unwavering in our commitment to support local food initiatives and our community, especially in these challenging times. Despite the announced financial cuts which may impact our food pantry partners here in Knox County and throughout Ohio, we are dedicated to ensuring that those who are most vulnerable in Knox County continue to receive the food and resources they need. We recognize the increasing demand for assistance and are focused on finding innovative solutions to maximize the impact of the donations you have entrusted to our care,” states Swallow. “As the year goes on, FFTH will continue to monitor the situation and will stand firm in our resolve to help our neighbors, no matter the challenges we may face. Together, we will make sure that food insecurity does not define the future of our county.”
The FFTH board has designated $26,000 for Summer grants to help Knox County food initiatives. The grant committee will prioritize Summer programs that fill the gap for families with children home from school. However, all Knox County food initiatives are encouraged to apply. 
The application process is open from Tuesday, April 1, through Wednesday, April 30, at 12 p.m. Awards will be announced in late May/early June. The online application is available at FoodForTheHungryCares.org/grant-application. 
For more information or assistance on the grant application and process, please email FFTH Executive Director Kathy Brechler at Director@foodforthehungrycares.org.
For photos, videos, and radio interviews from the 2024 drive, as well as FFTH history and continued opportunities to donate, please visit www.FoodForTheHungryCares.org. The 2024 Drive broadcast is available on demand for a full year at www.mvnu.tv. 

Thank you to this generous community and continued support as we work together to care for our neighbors.

###

Photo Caption: Captain Christine Moretz sorts donations at The Salvation Army Food Pantry in Mount Vernon, Ohio.
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